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I'm writing to ask you to not allow the Aquind project to go ahead. It is going to cause so
much devastation to the environment which will take many years to recover, we have
worked so hard to have these places of beauty along the coat where we can see a whole
host of wildlife and fauna, this will all go. These green spaces are more important than
ever with the undeniable climate changes. Not to mention the upheaval to the city with
this dreadful idea with HGVs coming and going. | feel very sad we would allow this to go

ahead.

Regards
Lois Trett
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